From: Barkus, Paul

To: brucepandya

Cc: Mishaan, Jessica

Subject: Public Records Request

Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 1:14:50 PM

November 1, 2021

Bruce Pandya

Re: Public Records Request — State v. John Grega

Dear Mr. Pandya,

We are in receipt of your request for public records that was received by the Vermont
Attorney General’s Office on October 28, 2021.

The Attorney General’s Office acknowledges that it possesses records it believes
would be responsive to your request. The breadth of your request requires the review of a
voluminous case file kept at a storage location in order to properly respond. Therefore, the
Attorney General’s Office will exercise its right to the additional time necessary to prepare a
response to your request that may include a potential cost estimate. That response will be

within ten business days of your request.

Sincerely,
s/s Paul A. Barkus

Paul A. Barkus

Assistant Attorney General

Criminal Division

Office of the Attorney General of Vermont
(802) 828-6907
paul.barkus@vermont.gov





